
 

 

Dear year 6 students,  

Welcome to St francis! When I first started this school, I was anxious and scared because it was a 

huge change. When I first arrived, I got a warm welcome and we went to the assembly hall, after I 

meet my teachers and met all the children in my form I immediately knew I would fit in and now 

after many months I love it here.  

My favourite part about St Francis is that everyone welcomes you and you feel like this is your home. 

I promise you that you will enjoy your time here and it will be spent with joy as you move on. I look 

forward to meeting you all. 

Yours sincerely, 

 Imogen 

 


